CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD
MINUTES OF THE SEPTEMBER DAY MEETING, SEPTEMBER 9, 2010
SUBMITTED BY PHYLLIS CARPENTER, DAY SECRETARY

The meeting was called to order by President Rachel Phaneuf. September birthdays were
recognized. The treasurer’s report was given with a total of $2,972.17 in the bank. The “Just
for the Fun of It” was presented and each member received a pattern for hand towels with a
quilted border. Kits were won by Doreen Thornton and Annie Kellum.

Membership: There were a total of 38 members present and 1 visitor, Madge Kinter. Door
prizes were given to Joyce Trew and Jim Gardner; Queen Esther Smith won the fat quarters.

Historian/Photographer: The history book was unavailable. Pick up your photos on the table.
Hospitality: The sign-up sheet for the next meeting was passed around.

Nominations: The Nominating Committee gave their report with 4 positions yet to be filled,
including Newsletter, Christmas Party, and Ways and Means.

Programs: The Program Committee reported that the October day meeting will feature Tonya
Mitchell and the October evening meeting is the R’Auction. The September workshop has been
changed to a new venue, Central Baptist Church. Brenda Senn is the contact with the church.

Sunshine: Vickie Hecht.

Ways and Means: Ways and Means will be raffling a 24” x 60” ironing board cover donated to
the Guild. There were items in the foyer that were donated but not related to quilting; these
items will not be available at the R’Auction

Bee: The next Bee is September 16™ at Rita Perez’s home; she will be providing a delicious
lunch.

Challenge Quilts: The challenge quilts are to be shown at the September 16" night meeting
and there will also be an ice cream social.

Community Service: Everyone was thanked for their contributions of 20 quilts and 232
pillowcases donated for the community service project.

Georgia Quilt Council: A Paula Nadelstern bag was donated and is to be filled with fat quarters
for the Georgia Quilt Council Convention.

Museum Quilt: The museum quilt will be available at the next meeting.

Quilt “til You Wilt: The next Quilt ‘Til U Wilt will be held on November 6.

Show and Tell: A good variety of items were displayed by Irene Gardner, Rachel Phaneuf, Joyce
Hill, Jennie Hollis, Charlie Phaneuf, Jessie Quick, Diane Johnson, Albertha Brown, Connie Tallant,
Susan Fisher, Annie Kellum, Broach Winsley, Linda Jones, and Robin Meyer.



